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6th September 2019 Head Teacher Ms. M. Mallon 

What a great start to the new school year 
we have had this week. Year 1 have settled 
brilliantly into their new classes as have 
Year 2. Year 3 are remembering where to 
line up and are excited about going up the 
stairs to their new classes this year. Year 4 
and 5 have had a very settled start and are 
enjoying getting to know their new teachers. 
Year 6 have already shown us how grown 
up they are, ready to be role models for the 
rest of the school—well done we are very 
impressed. 

It has been wonderful to see all of the chil-
dren in their full school uniforms, so many of 
you have made an effort with your black 
school shoes, looking very smart indeed! 

Please remember after school clubs start 
again from week beginning 16th September, 
letters will be sent home next week. If you 
wish for your child to attend please make 
sure you have filled in a permission slip and 
handed it back to school.  

ATTENDANCE & PUNCTUALITY 

 
Last year as a school we had slightly below 95% attend-

ance, the government requires that schools should have 

above 97%. We need to work really hard to ensure that 

our attendance is above 97% this year, I know we can 

make it happen.  

Please take care to book any medical appointments after 

school or during the holidays. I understand that genuine 

illnesses happen and that there are times when children 

will be off due to sickness.  

Each year children spend approximately 180 days attend-

ing school and 165 out of school, because of the tremen-

dous pressure from government regarding school attend-

ance I will not be authorising any school holidays, please 

use the days you have off as a family to  book your holi-

days. Thank you for your support in this matter.  

 

Book Bags  

Book bags are now in stock pop into the school 

office if you wish to make a purchase. 

Dinner Money 

Dinner money is now £2.34 per day, £11.70 for 

the week, payable on a Monday or the first day 

back after a holiday. 

We will be celebrating World Mental 

Health Day on October 10th this 

year. 

Children will be taking part in many 

fun activities that have been 

planned, we ask that they wear 

their yellow PE t-shirts for this day 

and to make a small contribution to 

Young Minds charity who will be 

visiting us on this day.  

On 26th September there will be a BBQ themed 
lunch day ‘Beef Burger in a Bun with Fries’ or  
‘Quorn Hot Dog with Fries’ served with Baked 
Beans, Sweetcorn Ice Cream or Jelly. 

 


